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I have really enjoyed being in the SMA School Council. It’s a great 

opportunity for other students to get involved.  

I know that because of everything happening with  COVID19 we 

haven’t been school council for long, however it was fun while it 

lasted. For example, we got nearly all the children who had Walkers 

Crisps recycling them so we could take the empty packets to the 

Walkers factory to get them reused.  

We had a lot of suggestions from other pupils. They had a lot of ideas 

on how to raise money for charity and how to make the world a safer 

environment to live in.  

School council had a few plans for the future but obviously they have 

been delayed by the COVID19.  

Finally, I also would like to add that, without Mrs Smith we wouldn’t 

have got as far as we have. 

 


